
In 2016, California voters passed Prop 64 legalizing the non-medical use of cannabis, with certain 
restrictions, and provides for industry licensing and establishing standards for marijuana projects. 
Prop 64 also allows for state and local regulation and taxation of marijuana businesses.

The City is hosting a series of workshops to listen to 
residents’ concerns about cannabis.

THURSDAY | JANUARY 18, 2018 | 6:30 PM
Recreation Park 208 Park Avenue

SATURDAY | JANUARY 27, 2018 | 2 PM
Las Palmas Park 505 S. Huntington Street

THURSDAY | FEBRUARY 1, 2018 | 6:30 PM
Council Chambers 117 Macneil Street

SATURDAY | FEBRUARY 10, 2018 | 2 PM
Council Chambers 117 Macneil Street

Discussion 
will include:
How can we keep 
cannabis out of the 
hands of our youth?

Will cannabis business 
bring crime to our 
community?

How much revenue    
can the City expect to 
generate from cannabis 
taxes and fees?

What could these 
revenues be used for?

What are public helath 
and environmental 
impacts?
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coming to our City?
Cannabis Cultivation Industry

What do you think about the


